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Recommendation S (report paragraph 5.67)

The Committee recommends that the Australian National Audit Office conduct a
follow-up audit into Defence’s strategies for recruiting, developing, and retaining
skilled IT personnel. '

ANAO Response:

The ANAO supports this recommendation. It can be considered further in discussions with
the JCPAA on the ANAO’s work program for the financial year 2002-03.




